Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Richard Rogler <rrogler@publicstorage.com>

Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 5:16 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Phil Williams

Subject: Newark Public Storage intention to begin grading operations
Attachments: DIR_L_2015-02-19 ACEH letter.pdf

Jerry

Per your request, included within the attached correspondence to Jim Fitzpatrick, Public Storage’s grading permit
issuance, by the City of Newark, is imminent. Upon receipt of the Grading Permit, but no sooner than 5 days from today,
Public Storage intends to begin excavation activities.

If there is anything further that you may require, | am the Public Storage Construction Manager assigned to this project.
Thank you.

Richard C. Rogler
Construction Mgr

Public Storage
510-728-7400 x3250

510-589-1656 mobile
510-728-7408  fax

2501 Grove Way
Castro Valley,CA 94546



